
This Week at Westwood... 

Sun. Jan 24 9:15 am Sunday School 

 10:30 am Worship Service 

 11:30 am Quarterly Business Meeting/Youth Lunch Fundraiser  

 12:30 pm Greater Life Ministries Worship  

  

Mon. Jan 25 4:00 pm Youth Handbells 

 6:30 pm Engraved 

 7:00 pm Boy Scouts 

 7:15 pm Adult Handbells 

  

Tues. Jan 26 6:30 am Prayer Breakfast 

 10:00 am Current Missions  

 6:30 pm ESL 

 7:00 pm Cub Scouts 

  

Wed. Jan 27 5:15 pm Fellowship Meal 

 5:15 pm Music Ministry Meeting 

 6:00 pm Preschool & Children Activities 

 6:00 pm Youth Activities 

 6:30 pm Pastor’s Bible Study 

 7:40 pm Westwood Choir 

 8:00 pm Greater Life Ministries Bible Study 

 

Fri. Jan 29 5:00 pm GA Lock-In 

 

 

Records for January 17, 2016 
Sunday School: 203 Worship: 252 
General Offering: $18,310.07 Weekly Requirement: $19,226  
DROP Fund:  $308  

 

Thank you to Keith Minster who is our worship leader this week while       

Westwood prayerfully seeks a new Minister of Music and Worship.  

If you have belongings that are hanging up on the wall at the  

Fellowship Hall entrance please make sure to collect them as we will be         

removing what’s left after January 31st and donating to Union Mission.  

Mike Eddinger’s new e-mail address is mike.eddinger1052@gmail.com  

 

200 Westhigh Street  Cary, North Carolina 27513 

Phone (919) 469-9393 

www.westwoodbc.org 



Westwood Worship 
January 24, 2016 10:30 am  

 
A community of believers worshiping God,  
making disciples, and sharing Christ’s love. 

 

Our Preparation is Worship 

Call To Worship Lift High the Name of Jesus Ensemble 

Hymn of Praise  Brethren, We Have Met to Worship  #379 

Westwood Welcome The Family of God #386 

Children’s Time  Suzette Mason 

Stewardship Moment  Mike Rabb 
  

 Our Giving Is Worship 

Offertory Hymn Something for Thee #607 v.1 & 4 

Offertory Prayer  Frank Jordan  

Offertory   Ginger Duncan 

 Our Proclamation of the Word is Worship 

New Testament Reading    1 Corinthians 12: 12-14,25-31 Dr. Steve Bolton 

Pastoral Prayer  Dr. Steve Bolton 

Special Music How Beautiful Ensemble 

Message “The More Excellent Church” Dr. Steve Bolton 

 

 Our Response is Worship 

Hymn of Response Lord, Here Am I #486 

Benediction  Dr. Steve Bolton 

Congregational Response     Lord, Here Am I #486 chorus 

 Master, Thou callest, and this I reply,  

 “Ready and willing, Lord here am I.” 

Postlude  Judy Keadle 
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Reservation for the Fellowship Meal 
Wednesday, January 27th beginning at 5:15 pm 

___________________________________    NAME  

Menu: BBQ Chicken, Peas, Pasta Salad 
  Number of Adults ($5.00 each ) ___Number of Children ($3.00 each) 

Please add me to the permanent reservation list ___________ 

Please cancel my weekly reservation(s) but retain my permanent status ________ 

Welcome to Westwood! 
We welcome you to our worship service today.  If you are a first time  
visitor, please sign our guest register located at the Welcome Center.  

Extended Session 
Extended Session child care is provided during worship  

for birth – Pre-K downstairs in the children’s Sunday School area. 
Coordinator:  SallyAnne Thomas 
Babies – 1YOs: Mark & Monice Hamilton 
2 YOs:  Jennifer Harkness & Julie Nolan 
3-4 YOs:  Jim & Christy Straight 

Minister on Call Jan 22- Jan 28 
Michelle Anderson 919-368-6508 
Minister on Call Jan 29-Feb 4 

Keith Vaughn 919-605-5714 
 

You can also call the church office at 919-469-9393 to determine the Minister on Call.  
If after hours, the recorded message will give you that information. 

  

  

J o i n i n g  G o d  i n  H i s  W o r k  

Dr. Steve Bolton………………..……..Transitional Pastor 
Keith Vaughn ................................................. Associate Pastor 
Michelle Anderson...................................... Minister of Youth 
Suzette Mason ......................................... Minister of Children 
Charles Allard .................................................. Pastor Emeritus 
Mary Clay Vick ....................................................Deacon Chair 
Becky Bullock ................................... Administrative Assistant 
Jennifer Watkins ................................. Secretary/Receptionist 
Anna Ferdinando ............................................ Church Hostess 
Diane Owens ................................................................... Pianist 
Kim Taylor ................................................................... Organist 



 

 
 SENIOR ADULT BANQUET- Step back in time 
with us to Mayberry and enjoy an evening of 
food, fun and fellowship hosted by the youth of 
Westwood!  
When: Saturday, February 6      
Time: 6-7:30 pm       
What: Dinner and Entertainment for Senior 
Adults  
Where: Westwood Fellowship Hall 
Theme: Mayberry 
Please sign up on the Senior Adult Bulletin 
Board in Hall A by February 3rd 

KIDS NIGHT OUT! 
February 12th 6-9 pm 

Theme: FUN & GAMES with FRIENDS! We will 

enjoy dinner, games, crafts and a movie. 
Ages: 2 years - Grade 5 

Cost: $6/child 

Sign up deadline: Monday, Feb 8th  

through Sign-Up Genius (Minimum 10 children)  

               Trip to NC Museum of History 

Billy Graham Exhibit  

Leave the Church Fri, Feb 5th at 10:30 am and  

return by 3 pm. Bus $1 Lunch approx. $10   

 (responsibility of each person)  

I will need to give the final count to the           

  Museum by  Jan 25th.                             

See bulletin board for more information. 

SENIOR ADULT TRIP: Holly Springs Cultural Center March 12th  

BEACH PARTY BOYS reproduce the authentic look, vocal harmony and      

instrumentation of the Beach Boys themselves! This is a fun and interactive show 

where you will find yourself singing along to songs like Surfin USA, Barbara Ann, 

Fun, Fun, Fun and Good Vibrations.  The tickets for the show is $37.00 and the cost 

of bus usage is $1.00 total cost is $38.00.  The show starts at 7:30pm, so we would 

leave the Church Parking lot at 6:30pm and return at 9:30-10:00pm.  I will need a 

final count by Sunday February 14th, 2016, in order to finalize the tickets.  Please 

make checks payable to Westwood Baptist Church and give to Miriam Matthews 

by February 14th 2016.  We will not have a meal this time. 

 

KIDS NIGHT OUT! 
February 12th 6-9 pm 

Theme: FUN & GAMES with FRIENDS! We 

will enjoy dinner, games, crafts and a movie. 
Ages: 2 years - Grade 5 

Cost: $6/child  

Sign up deadline: Monday, Feb 8th  

through Sign-Up Genius (Minimum 10 children) 

Trip to NC Museum of History   

Billy Graham Exhibit  

Leave the Church Fri, Feb 5th at 10:30 am and 

return by 3 pm. Bus $1 Lunch approx. $10    

(responsibility of each person ) 

I will need to give the final count to the        

Museum by Jan 25th. See bulletin board for 

more information. 

 SENIOR ADULT BANQUET- Step back in 
time with us to Mayberry and enjoy an 
evening of food, fun and fellowship   
hosted by the youth of Westwood!  
When: Saturday, February 6      
Time: 6-7:30 pm       
What: Dinner and Entertainment for   
Senior Adults  
Where: Westwood Fellowship Hall 
Theme: Mayberry 
Please sign up on the Senior Adult        
Bulletin Board in Hall A by February 3rd 
 

SENIOR ADULT TRIP: Holly Springs Cultural Center March 12th  

BEACH PARTY BOYS reproduce the authentic look, vocal harmony and           

instrumentation of the Beach Boys themselves! This is a fun and interactive show 

where you will find yourself singing along to songs like Surfin USA, Barbara Ann, 

Fun, Fun, Fun and Good Vibrations.  The tickets for the show is $37.00 and the cost 

of bus usage is $1.00 total cost is $38.00.  The show starts at 7:30pm, so we would 

leave the Church Parking lot at 6:30pm and return at 9:30-10:00pm.  I will need a 

final count by Sunday February 14th, 2016, in order to finalize the tickets.  Please 

make checks payable to Westwood Baptist Church and give to Miriam Matthews 

by February 14th 2016.  We will not have a meal this time.  



 

Upcoming Dates at Westwood    

February 6                          Senior Adult Banquet 
February 12                         Kid’s Night Out 

DID YOU KNOW??? 
Did you know that Westwood’s 4th graders 

have ministered to 3 nursing homes for many 

years. Phoenix, Sunrise and Chatham         

Commons residents are given Christmas cards 
made by the 4th graders. To make the cards we 

need your help. Please cut the front of your old 

Christmas cards (only Christmas please) and 

bring them to church for us. There will be a box 

near the media center to collect them after      

              January 1st. Please help us recycle!  

“Are you tired of the Winter blues? If so, 

let’s get together and enjoy friends, food and      

fellowship!” The ladies of the church are     

invited to a Ladies’ Lunch at 11:30 am on 

Monday, January 25th at Goji Bistro,        

100 Maynard Crossing Ct. Cary. Everyone 

will be responsible for their own lunch and           

transportation. If you would like to join us, 

please RSVP to Gerry Shearin 919-467-4691 

                 or Brenda Jordan 336-681-6129. 

 

National Alliance on Mental Illness (NAMI) is conducting a FREE Family-to-
Family 6 session class at Westwood Baptist Church in Cary on Saturdays 
from9:00am-3:00pm, starting February 6th through March 12th. 
 
This excellent FREE educational program is for family, significant others, 
and friends of people living with mental struggles or illness. This is an     
evidenced-based program.  The program significantly improves the coping 
and problem-solving abilities of the people closest to an individual living with 
any mental health condition.  Search "NAMI Family-to-Family" for more    
information. 
 
Illnesses discussed include; Anxieties, Major Depression, Bipolar Disorder 
(Manic Depression), Schizophrenia and Schizoaffective Disorder, Borderline 
Personality Disorder, Panic Disorder and Obsessive Compulsive Disorder, 
Post-Traumatic Stress Disorder (PTSD), and Co-occurring Brain and      
Addictive Disorders. 
 
Please contact Andrea Whitehouse Chase at 919-848-8913 
or a.whitehouse.c@gmail.com with questions and to reserve seats. 
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Did you know that Westwood’s 4th graders 

have ministered to 3 nursing homes for many 

years. Phoenix, Sunrise and Chatham         

Commons residents are given Christmas cards 
made by the 4th graders. To make the cards 

we need your help. Please cut the front of your 

old Christmas cards (only Christmas please) 

and bring them to church for us. There will be 

a box near the media center to collect them     

                 after January 1st. Please help us recycle!  

“Are you tired of the Winter blues? If so, let’s get 

together and enjoy friends, food and  fellowship!” 

The ladies of the church are invited to a Ladies’ 

Lunch at 11:30 am on Monday, January 25th at 

Goji Bistro, 100 Maynard Crossing Ct. Cary.  

Everyone will be responsible for their own lunch 

and transportation. If you would like to join us, 

please RSVP to Gerry Shearin 919-467-4691   

or Brenda Jordan 336-681-6129. 

 

National Alliance on Mental Illness (NAMI) is conducting a FREE Family-to-
Family 6 session class at Westwood Baptist Church in Cary on Saturdays 
from9:00am-3:00pm, starting February 6th through March 12th. 
 
This excellent FREE educational program is for family, significant others, 
and friends of people living with mental struggles or illness. This is an      
evidenced-based program.  The program  significantly improves the coping 
and problem-solving abilities of the people closest to an individual living with 
any mental health condition.  Search "NAMI Family-to-Family" for more    
information. 
 
Illnesses discussed include; Anxieties, Major Depression, Bipolar Disorder 
(Manic Depression), Schizophrenia and Schizoaffective Disorder, Borderline 
Personality Disorder, Panic Disorder and Obsessive Compulsive Disorder, 
Post-Traumatic Stress Disorder (PTSD), and Co-occurring Brain and       
Addictive Disorders. 
 
Please contact Andrea Whitehouse Chase at 919-848-8913 
or a.whitehouse.c@gmail.com with questions and to reserve seats. 
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